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This unit has 3 learning outcomes. 

 

LEARNING OUTCOMES  ASSESSMENT CRITERIA  

The learner will:  The learner can:  

1. Understand the impact of leisure and 
tourism activities and facilities on the UK 
environment. 

1.1 Identify the most popular leisure and 
tourism activities and facilities in the 
UK. 

1.2 Describe both the positive and 
negative impact of these activities and 
facilities on the UK environment. 

2. Know how the UK deals with the 
negative effects of environmental impact 
caused by leisure and tourism activities 
and facilities. 

2.1 Explain how an urban area of the UK 
has dealt with the negative effects of 
leisure and tourism activities and 
facilities. 

2.2 Explain how a rural area of the UK 
has dealt with the negative effects of 
leisure and tourism activities and 
facilities. 

3. Know the main environmental protection 
initiatives in leisure and tourism. 

3.1 Describe an environmental protection 
initiative in the field of leisure and 
tourism by each of the following: 
a) private sector 
b) public sector 
c) voluntary sector. 

3.2 Explain how each of these initiatives 
was funded. 

 
 

Assessment Guidance: 

NA  
 
Additional Information: 

NA 

 


